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November 12, 2020 

 

Mark Phillips 

3060 W 58th Ave. 

Denver, CO 80221 

 

Re: Cross Gold Mine, Permit No. M-1977-410, Grand Island Resources LLC 

 Notice of Approval Decision for an Acreage Reduction Request, Revision No. AR-01 

 

Mr. Phillips: 

 

Please be advised, on November 12, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) 

approved Grand Island Resources LLC’s request for release of a portion of the Cross Gold Mine permit 

area from further reclamation responsibility (see enclosed AR-01 approval letter). 

 

In accordance with Rule 1.4.11, if you wish to appeal the Division’s decision on AR-01, you must petition 

for a hearing before the Mined Land Reclamation Board (Board) within thirty (30) days of the date of the 

Division’s decision (by December 12, 2020). Such a petition for a hearing must state how you are directly 

and adversely affected or aggrieved by the Division’s decision, and how your interests are entitled to 

protection under the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Act. The petition must list and explain any issues 

you believe should be considered by the Board at the hearing on the matter. The petition must also 

specifically state the application or file number assigned by the Division (in this case, Permit No. M-

1977-410, Acreage Reduction No. 1 or AR-01). 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email 

at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Encl:  Division’s AR-01 approval letter, dated November 12, 2020 

 

Cc:  Richard Mittasch, Grand Island Resources LLC 

  Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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November 12, 2020 

 

Richard Mittasch 

Grand Island Resources LLC 

4415 Caribou Rd 

Nederland, CO 80466 

 

Re: Cross Gold Mine, Permit No. M-1977-410, Acreage Reduction Approval, Revision No. AR-01 

 

Mr. Mittasch: 

 

On November 12, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved your 

request for release of a portion of the permit area from further reclamation responsibility. 

 

The permit area was reduced to 8.95 acres through the release of 0.40 acres in this permit action. Because 

the permit is not totally released, you are still liable for filing annual reports and fees. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email 

at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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